
Committee on Mathematical Biology 
 

We are disturbed by the drastic reductions that have been imposed on the Committee on 
Mathematical Biology, headed by N. Rashevsky at the University of Chicago. We wish to point 
out that the work of this department, the only one of its kind in the world, is of great interest and 
importance in our diverse fields of research, that is, in biology, clinical medicine, mathematics, 
psychology, philosophy, and sociology. We feel that it would be a loss if that work were seriously 
reduced. 
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